
 

Report No. 3/2015 refers to: Concluding an agreement with the Polish Geological Institute. 

  

           The Management Board of SIMPLE S.A. informs that on March 26, 2015 the Management 

Board of SIMPLE S.A. concluded the agreement with the Polish Geological Institute- National 

Research Institute in Warsaw. 

          The agreement includes the provision of software licence with technical support and training 

workshops for the Institute 

          The total amount of the Agreement is PLN 1 033 200 gross (PLN 840 000.00 net). 

 

 


